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TIPS TO CRACK M.A. ENTRANCE EXAM: GET YOUR QUERIES ANSWERED 

An interactive talk session was organized by Department of Economics, Mata Sundri College 

for Women, University of Delhi in association with Motivational to Master’s cell and Internal 

Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) on 28 September 2021. The purpose of the session was to 

enlighten the students regarding the various options available for pursuing master’s in 

economics. It made them learn about the universities offering master’s and the structure of 

their entrance procedure. At the inaugural ceremony, the Teacher Coordinator Ms. Shivani 

Verma delivered the welcome speech and explained the importance of the session to the 

students. 

Ms. Sakshi Jindal, Programme Co-Coordinator, welcomed our first speaker for the evening, 

Ms. Mahima Kathuria. She is a Ph.D. scholar from Central university of Haryana. She guided 

our students about the entrance exams pattern followed by Indian Statistical Institute (ISI), 

Indira Gandhi Institute of Development and Research (IGIDR) and Banaras Hindu University 

(BHU). She mentioned reference books which can be followed for preparing for these exams 

and tips for cracking the same. The second speaker for the day was Ms. Shelly Gupta, 

Jawaharlal Nehru University. She highlighted the preparation pattern for Delhi School of 

Economics, Madras school of economics and Jawaharlal Nehru university and suggested 

students to go through their curriculum before selecting one. 

Ms. Aafreen Naz, Programme Co-Coordinator, welcomed our next Speaker, Mr. Bilal Khan 

from Jamia Millia Islamia focused upon the importance of being consistent and clearing basic 

knowledge of any subject for achieving excellence in it. The Last speaker for the evening was 

Aditi Kathuria. She is an alumni of our college and currently pursuing masters from 

Banasthali Vidyapith. She directed students to find out their weaknesses and strengths, and 

then look for possibilities best suited for them.   

In the workshop, approximately 100 students have participated. Many students asked 

different questions related to this topic and a healthy conversation was established. Lastly, 

vote of thanks was given by Ms. Niti Arora (Secretary, Motivation to master’s Cell) and Ms. 

Manisha Mathur (Co-Coordinator, IQAC) The pro student approach of the speakers gave new 

perception and attitude towards the gravity of the topic and as well as provide a plot to the 

potential aspirants. It was an informative and illuminating session which renaissance the 

interest of the students as well as of the faculty members. 

 


